
   

 

 
Via Email  
 
May 21, 2020 
 
Robert Aubin  
 
Attention:  Rob Aubin 
 

Pembina NGL Corporation 
 
Attention:  Robin Murkar 
 

 AER Reclamation Program Group 
(Enterprise Reclamation Group) 
 
Attention:  Candice Ross, Counsel 

 
 

Dear Sirs/Madam: 

 
RE:     Request for Regulatory Appeal by Rob Aubin 
      Pembina NGL Corporation (Pembina) 
 Reclamation Certificate No. 1692635 
 Location:  NE 16-1-74-22-W5M 
 Regulatory Appeal No. 1927350  
 
The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) acknowledges receipt of email correspondence from Mr. Aubin dated 
May 20, 2020, confirming withdrawal of the above noted request for regulatory appeal. 
 
As a result, the request for regulatory appeal is discontinued and the AER will be closing its file in relation 
to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
<Original signed by> 
 
Aimée Hockenhull 
Regulatory Appeals Coordinator 
 
Encl. 1 


